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Dear Worshipful Master, 
 

You are requested, together with all Brethren of your Lodge, to attend the next 
Regular Grand Communication of The Grand Lodge to be held at the 
 

BAYSIDE MASONIC CENTRE 
237 NEPEAN HIGHWAY, GARDENVALE 

 

WEDNESDAY, 15 NOVEMBER 2023 AT 7.30PM 
 

Every Mark Master Mason of your Lodge is cordially invited to attend. Every 
endeavour should be made to ensure representation by your Lodge at this 
important and auspicious event. 
 

You are further invited, together with your Wardens and Overseers, to wear 
regalia consisting of apron, collar and gauntlets. 
 

Wardens and Grand Officers are reminded of their obligations of office to attend 
Grand Communication. 
 

This will be the traditional Royal Ark Mariner Communication, and Brethren are 
encouraged to wear their Royal Ark Mariner regalia consisting of apron, sash, 
and jewel of the Order. 
 

Yours fraternally, 
 

Chris Wallace  
Assistant Grand Secretary 17 August 2023 
 

BUSINESS 
 

Certification of Minutes of the August 2023 Grand Communication  
To receive the Leaders/Representatives of the other Masonic Rites in Victoria 
Election of Most Worshipful Grand Master 
Election of Grand Treasurer 
Other business as per the Agenda Paper 
 

Brethren are to take particular note that admission to the Grand Communication 
and the supper following will be by TICKET ONLY. Further details will be issued in 
due course. 


